Eoin Seery

From: Joanna McBride (OPR)

Sent:Monday 9 October 2023 14:23To:Public Accounts CommitteeSubject:Committee of Public Accounts

Categories: Correspondence for future meetings

Dear Ms. O'Farrell,

I am writing to provide a brief clarification to the Committee in respect of the Office of the Planning Regulator's (OPR) audited Financial Statements 2022 (FS) which were discussed at the Committee's session on 5 October 2023.

In that regard, I would be grateful if the Committee might note my confirmation that the OPR FS, together with the report by the Comptroller and Auditor General signed on 10 May 2023, were submitted by the OPR to our parent department (DHLGH) on 31 May 2023 for laying before the Houses of the Oireachtas. The FS were subsequently laid before the Houses of the Oireachtas by DHLGH on 26 September 2023.

We remain at your disposal should the Committee require anything further.

Regards Joanna McBride

Joanna McBride Director Corporate Services

Oifig an Rialaitheora Pleanála Office of the Planning Regulator

An Ceathrú hUrlár, Teach na Páirce, 191-193A An Cuarbhóthar Thuaidh, Baile Átha Cliath 7, D07 EWV4 Fourth Floor, Park House, Grangegorman, 191-193A North Circular Road, Dublin 7, D07 EWV4

Email Phone www.opr.ie